
NO TO MORE 
WASTE AT WIPPI 
I oppose the "volume reduction" 
Permit Modification Request (PMR). 

I ask NMED to deny that PMR. 

If the PMR is not denied, it must 
be a Class 3 PMR because there is 
significant public concern. Further, 
it would increase the WIPP capacity 
by more than 25 percent. Any such 
change requires a public hearing. 
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Mr. Ricardo Mae~tas ment Department 
New Mexico Envir~n·ve East, Building 1 
2905 Rodeo Park n 

NM 87505 Santa Fe, 


